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The school shooting in Tennessee should remind us once again how this country has 

failed to protect the innocent by allowing the ease of shooters, no matter the race, 

sexual identity or age, to obtain weapons of mass destruction. Please help Oregon 

lead the movement once again, by strengthening our gun laws. 


